


Social Science Department Meeting
October 9, 2009 Minutes

Everyone in the department was in attendance. In addition, Professor Marty Ambrose and Associate Dean Rodney Dennison were present.
The meeting began with Marty discussing the GSR rubric and asking the departments assistance in revising the rubric before the end of the Fall semester.  Marty will be e-mailing out examples of other GSR rubrics for the department to review. We will discuss the rubric at the next department meeting scheduled for November and make revisions accordingly.
Marty discussed the psychology assessment and its’ status.
Syllabi revisions were then discussed.  Members of the department will e-mail the Chair, which syllabi they would like to revise. Revisions are to be completed by Oct. 30 and then forwarded to the VPAA by the November 5 deadline.
An update on the timeline and process for curriculum review and an update on the curriculum committee process was provided.  The department was made aware of the new travel policies as well.



